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Genealogy Survey

The Genealogy Section of the Office of State Library has taken some steps toward |

a more active role in serving persons engaged in genealogical research. Six-day
a week service was begun in September 1972. A statement on the Section: lts Service®
and Collections is now available on request. The June 1973 Acquisitions List wil
include a supplementary list of Genealogical Acquisitions, July 1972-June 1973
Beginning with the July 1973 issue, genealogical items will be carried in the reguld’
Acquisitions List. This does NOT mean that genealogical materials will be circulated:
it will permit interested persons to know what is being received.

It is our impression that there is a distinct upsurge of genealogical interest and

activity. Evidence exists in the formation or reactivation of local societies and in thell

issuance of new publications. We need to know if this is a State-wide development |

and you are the persons most aware of these trends. Please fill in the form belo¥

and return to: Mrs. Lois S. Neal, Genealogy Section, Office of State Library, 109 Eos!

Jones Street, Raleigh, North Carolina 27611.
1. Are you aware of increasing interest in genealogy in your area?
2. Is there a local genealogical society? _____ Please give organization:

Title e

Mailing address.

3. Is there a local genealogical publication? ________ Please give its
Title =
Address Lo

4. Do you think it likely that groups would send representatives to an informal sessio”
of the Tour-Talk-Work type?
Be willing to come to Raleigh? —__ To stay overnight?

5. Would you be willing to help us publicize such a meeting?

YOUR LIBRARY: ——

Date:




